
Testimony IN SUPPORT of HB1292 

 

Common Carrier status should never be granted for sequestration projects, no legislator should even 
consider that a project that does NOT provide for public good or purposes should be granted status that 
is already reserved for public transportation, and necessary life supporting utilities..etc. 

A taxpayer funded private company that does not benefit the common good should never claim that 
they deserve common carrier designation, and the legislature should not allow it. 

I urged this committee to enact a “due pass” recommendation on HB1292 

 

Lon klusmann 

 

    


